
   
 

  

Dear Parents 
Welcome back to the final part of the school year.  I hope that you all enjoyed the Half-term break. 
We had a wonderful time at the Royal Wedding street party.  Thank you to everyone who 
contributed food for the party and also to Miss Farrelly and Hedgehogs who organised the party. 
Please could parents be aware that parking on the Jubilee Field is for staff and taxis only.  

David Reardon 
Headteacher 

DIARY DATES ...............to cut out and keep! 
June  

7
th

 Away football match v South Petherwin 

8
th

 Owls Geography Field trip to Minions     CANCELLED 

11
th

 – 13
th

  Residential trip 

11
th

  Hedgehogs trip to Piran’s Soft Play Area, 9.00am – 2.45pm 

11
th

  FOTS Meeting at Treburley Club, 7.30pm  

12
th

 Bag to School Collection 

22
nd

 Sports Day 

29
th

 Reserve Sports day 

  

July  

3
rd

 Year 6 Trip to Trethorne 

4
th

  Full Governing Body Meeting, 6.00pm 

11
th

  Owls & Badgers Play 6.30pm - ‘Let Loose’   

12
th

 Year 6 Leaver’s Assembly 

16
th

  140 Anniversary Celebration Family Picnic 

20
th

 Leavers Picnic 

20
th

 Last day of school 

  

Pre-School & Hedgehog News       
We are visiting Piran’s Soft Play Area on Monday 11th June.  We would like 
parents to drop their children at the Play area for 9.00 am and collect them at 
2.45pm.  There will be a cost of £6.50 per child which will include entrance and 
food.  Please let Miss Farrelly know if you are not able to drop off or collect.  

There are still some permission slips outstanding – please return them as soon as possible.  
Thank you. 
We would like to welcome Asher to Hedgehogs and hope that you will be very happy with us. 
We are practising for Sports Day on 22nd June.  All families and friends are welcome to watch from 
1.30pm.  Please could all the children have their PE kit in school on Friday’s also for us to 
practise.  Thank you.   
 
 
 
 
BF Adventure Residential   
The bus will leave the school during the morning on Monday to travel to BF Adventure, Penryn.  
Children will need a packed lunch for Monday.  The children will be collected from the centre after 
lunch on Wednesday 13th June, to return for normal home time at 3.15pm.  Mobile phones, 
electronic /computer games, jewellery or valuables should not be sent with them.    Do not send 
anything with your child that would cause upset if it got lost or broken.  Please ensure that all items 
are named.   



 
 
 

Lezant Horticultural Show  This year the show will be held on Saturday 11th August.  

Entry forms and schedules are enclosed with the newsletter for children who would like to 
participate in additional categories to those entered at school. 

 
 
 
Friends of Trekenner School 
We are again taking part in a textile recycling scheme while raising funds at the same time. The 
company Bag 2 School collects quality second hand ladies’, men’s and children’s clothing, as well 
as shoes, belts and handbags. The more we collect, the more we raise!  The collection will be on 
the 12th June so please save any items that you collect during half-term for us.  Recycling bags 
have been sent home or any bin bag or similar will do.  Thank you. 
 
Our next meeting is on Monday 11th June at 7.30pm at Treburley Club.  Please come along and 

join us 

 
 
SCHOOL MEALS:   

                      

 Change of Dinner Menu Monday 18th June & 28th June  

 

To celebrate the World Cup there will be a change to the advertised dinner menu on these days 

only.  There is no need to pre-order the meals. Usual cost of £2.30 applies 

18th June 

Chicken or Quorn Kebab 

                      and salads 

                      Syrup Sponge & custard or fruit  

 

28th June 

Hot Dog or Quorn Dog 

Chips, sweetcorn & peas 

         Belgium Waffle, ice cream & chocolate sauce 

Fruit slices 
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SPORT:    
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
SPORTS DAY  On 22nd June, weather permitting, we will be holding Sports Day. 
The Pre-School will be joining us also.  All parents and friends are welcome to 
watch the events from 1.30pm.  Please ensure that all children come to school in 

their School PE kit as they will be taking part in group activities in the morning. All children should 
also have sun hats available and have sun cream applied before they arrive at school.  Children 
will also need to have enough drink – not fizzy – for the whole day.  The reserve date is 29th June. 

 
 
   
 

FOOTBALL:   Plymouth Argyll Community Trust are holding two football tournaments at 
St Joseph’s School Launceston.  On Wednesday 27th June there will be a Year 5/6 six a 
side tournament and on Wednesday 11th July a girls only six a side tournament.  More 

information will follow shortly. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
Next Newsletter during week commencing: 19

th
 June 2018 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
VOUCHERS / TOKENS / PRINTER CARTRIDGES:  
Your help with these collections will be very much appreciated…………. 

Store / Product What we Get Scheme Ends 

Printer Cartridges A new scheme run by The Recycling Factory is now operating.  
However, only small inkjet cartridges can be recycled mainly 
Hewlett Packard, Epson, Dell Kodak, Samsung and Canon 

Open ended 

 

 
 
 

Equality   To keep up with the constant changes in current legislation, we are asked to measure 
the impact of our equality schemes.  If you would like to be involved in this process, please contact 
me.  If you feel that you or your children are ever treated unfairly in any way, please make sure 
that I know about it.  I would also like to remind you that if you wish to discuss your child’s 
progress at any time, appointments can be made with the teachers at the office. 
Safeguarding  If you have any concerns about the welfare of a child or young person, there is a 
new telephone number at Cornwall Council – 03001231116.  All calls will be handled by a 
professional social worker who will listen to the concerns and decide what action needs to be 
taken. Alternatively, please speak to Mr Reardon who is our designated Safeguarding Officer. 
If you have any comments concerning the school, please enter them in the box below and 

return it to Mr Reardon. Thank you. 
 

Should you wish to contact the school the telephone number is 01579 370435 
or email      secretary@trekenner.net 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
DISCLAIMER FOR LEAFLETS DISTRUBUTED BY THE SCHOOL ON BEHALF OF THIRD PARTIES 
FOR CLUBS, HOLIDAY ACTIVTIES ETC. 
 
 

All providers have confirmed that they hold all necessary accreditation, qualifications and 
insurance to organise and run the events and activities described. No duly appointed officer of 
Cornwall Council has inspected these services and parents must make their own enquiries and 
satisfy themselves as to the suitability of the providers before engaging their services. In all the 
circumstances, neither the school nor Cornwall Council will accept any liability arising out of those 
events. 

 


